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12 April 2006
To: 
Mr. M. K. Akmuradov

Minister

Ministry of Nature Protection
102 Kemine
Ashgabad 744000
Turkmenistan
Fax: +99 312 357096

Dear Minister Akmuradov,
Re: Decision II/5c of the Meeting of the Parties to the Aarhus Convention concerning compliance by Turkmenistan with its obligations

under the Convention

On behalf of the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee, I would like to thank you for your letter of 6 January 2006 in which you express the Government of Turkmenistan’s willingness to contribute to resolving the issues raised in 

Decision II/5c of the Meeting of the Parties.

As indicated in my previous letter, the Committee considers that it would be useful to engage in a more in-depth dialogue at one of the Committee’s meetings. Specifically, we would like to invite you or representatives of your Government to participate in a discussion of the matter at the twelfth session of the Committee (Geneva, 14-16 June 2006). The purpose of the discussion would be to review the implementation of the recommendations contained in Decision II/5c and consider ways in which the Committee can support their implementation. As stated previously, the Committee does not have a mandate to re-negotiate the findings and recommendations of the Meeting of the Parties.

The Committee proposes to schedule the discussion on the morning of Thursday 

15 June 2006, starting at 10 am. The meeting will take place in the Palais des Nations. The meeting room will be announced nearer the time.

The meeting format will provide the opportunity for your Government representatives to present the measures taken to implement the recommendations in Decision II/5c, followed by an exchange of views with Committee members on any challenges and obstacles and possible measures to strengthen implementation. The meeting will be open to the public, and will be conducted in accordance with the Committee’s normal practices which are elaborated in the Committee’s modus operandi.

In principle, the secretariat is ready to provide financial support to cover travel and subsistence costs for up to two representatives of your Government if this is required. It will also endeavour to arrange for English-Russian interpretation if requested.

Your office is invited to contact Mr Jeremy Wates, Secretary to the Convention, or Ms Marianna Bolshakova at the Convention secretariat concerning the practical arrangements (e-mail: jeremy.wates@unece.org, marianna.bolshakova@unece.org; phone: +41-22-917-2650; fax: +41-22-917-0634).

Please accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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________________________

Prof. Veit Koester

Chairman of the Compliance Committee

Convention on Access to Information, Public Participation in Decision-making and Access to Justice in Environmental Matters

Cc: Permanent Representative of Turkmenistan to the United Nations
